
   

 

 

 

 

 

To:               All BH Providers          

From:  IEHP – BH/CM   

Date:           October 26, 2023 

Subject: Follow Up - Adult and Youth Screening and Transition of Care Tools Webinar  

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to thank you for attending the Adult and Youth Screening and 

Transition of Care Tools for Medi-Cal Mental Health Services Webinar. 

As shared in the webinar, effective January 1, 2023, IEHP is required to administer the Adult & Youth Screening 

Tools.  Additionally, IEHP Behavioral Health Providers are required to submit the Transition of Care (TOCT) 

Form when you are recommending adding services or transitioning to County Mental Health Plans.  

Below are some additional resources on these Adult and Youth Screening and Transition of Care Tools:  

o APL 22-028, Adult and Youth Screening and Transition of Care Tools for Medi-Cal Mental 

Health Services 

 

o FAQ: Screening and Transition of Care Tools for Medi-Cal Mental Health Services 

 

 

o Webinar Slide Deck: IEHP Behavioral Health Provider Training-Behavioral Health Universal 

and Transition of Care Tools  

 

If you have questions about this information, please contact ProviderServices@iehp.org. 

 

 

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/Pages/Screening-and-Transition-of-Care-Tools-FAQ.aspx
ProviderServices@iehp.org

